
 
 

 
 
SEAS – ASIA TO EAST COAST OF SOUTH AMERICA (ECSA) 
 
 

 

Notice of General Rate Increase (GRI) as from Apr 15th 2017 
 
 
Dear valuable customers, 

 

Please be informed that CMA-CGM will implement a General Rate 

Increase on Asia to East Coast of South America trade, North East Brazil 

Inclusive, effective from Apr 15th 2017 on board date, as follows: 

 

 
Apr 15th 2017 GRI 
USD 500/teu 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Latin America & Caribbean Department 
CMA CGM Asia Regional Office Singapore 
 
 


